

## Board of Directors

Joseph E. Hawley Chairman

J. David Crauford Vice Chairman

Joseph A. Signore Secretary

Stephen J. Guimond Treasurer

Helen K. Wheir, FAHP Executive Director

Herbert H. Bierkan Doren: Bilezikian Anne Buchanen James C. Chinges, M.D. James W. Hegarty James F. Lyons David J. Penfleld, M.D. Catherine D. Thonson Margaret R. Wolin

## Honorary Directors

Jacqueline S. Simpkins Frank H. Hinckley, Jr. Townsend Hornor Wallace Ruckert Joel G. Crowell

## **Cape Cod Hospital Foundation**

July 9, 1997

Mr. Mark Cote Cote Photography 832 Main Street Osterville MA 02655

Dear Mark:

Our Third Annual Charity Golf Tournament was a great success, thanks to you. As with any charitable event of this magnitude, your contribution and continued support are essential.

In fact, your participation has become an important part of the mechanism that allows our golf tournament to be successful. You and your colleagues can look forward to a tournament whose size and popularity will continue to soar.

The sponsors, volunteers and staff involved with our tournament have become members of a very special team, and we look forward to working together with you again next year!

Sincerely,

Helen K. Wheir, CFRE, FAHP

Executive Director